
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

REF. NO. PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2023-055 
 

June 22, 2023 
 

MS. MARIA LUZ GO LOO 
Brilliant Light Trading and 
Electrical Services 
386 Dizon Townhomes, 
P. Guevarra St., Brgy. Maytunas, 
San Juan City 
 

Dear Ms. Loo: 
 

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of Two (2) 
units of 1500 Watts Sound Tower High Power Audio System is awarded to Brilliant 
Light Trading and Electrical Services in the amount of Pesos: Forty-Eight 
Thousand Six Hundred Ninety (Php48,690.00), inclusive of applicable taxes. 
 

Brilliant Light Trading and Electrical Services is therefore required from receipt of 
this Notice of Award to formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this 
requirement, you may coordinate with Ms. Milagros M. Baet of Strategy Management 
and Communications Department at mmbaet@philguarantee.gov.ph. 
 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space 
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest possible 
time. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : ___________________ 
Name of Representative of the Bidder : ____________________ 
Authorized Signature : __________________________________ 


